

2021 Regional Centres and Corridors Update

On May 26, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:

- Council continue to advocate for Federal and/or Provincial funding toward the Phase Three Rapid Transit network, and critical infrastructure for the advancement of the Yonge North Subway Extension project that will support and implement Provincial Growth Plan forecasts within the Regional Centres and Corridors.
- 2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the local municipalities, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing and York Region Members of Federal and Provincial Parliament as an example of the Region's continued commitment to transit-oriented development within Regional Centres and Corridors.